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Dear Parent/Carer/ Driver 
 
We are writing to tell you that we are very worried about our school carpark.  We are working 
hard to learn all about road safety and some drivers in our car park are making this really 
hard for us.  When you park on the zigzags WE CAN’T SEE! We are still very small and if 
we can’t see you, you can’t see us. 
 
At 3pm some of us get a taxi or a bus and we don’t feel safe walking to them when so many 
cars are parked in the bus spaces.  When we try to cross at the zebra crossing we can’t 
always see before we step out and some people are driving far too fast! Play your part in 
keeping us safe.  We don’t want there to be an accident to make the drivers listen. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Primary 1 SM 


